
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians of 8th graders, 
 
We are excited to begin the process of getting your child registered for Freshman year at Fannin 
County High School.   
The following dates are important for you to know: 
 

MONDAY, JANUARY 27TH 

Students and parents will be able to view Rising 
Freshman website and video about high school 

opportunities and the registration process. 
https://sites.google.com/fannin.k12.ga.us/fchsadvise

ment/class-of-2029 

TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 4TH 
Fannin High School will host an Incoming Freshman 
Parent Night at the Performing Arts Center at 6 PM 

WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 5TH 

Counselors will assist students in choosing electives and 
review with parents.  For more information on CTAE 

Pathways offered at FCHS, visit: 
https://www.fannin.k12.ga.us/ctae 

TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 11TH 
All signed REGISTRATION SHEETS are due back to 

homeroom teachers 

WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 12TH 
University of North Georgia representative will present 

information to students about Dual Enrollment. 

TUSEDAY, FEBRUARY 18TH Students will enter their chosen electives into IC. 

  
 

 8TH grade teachers will recommend all academic classes. ELA and Social Studies are 
paired together and Science and Math are paired together. Student recommended for 
honors ELA will also take Honors American Government; students taking Honors 
Geometry will also take Honors Biology 


